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Hello Families! 

Happy Halloween! As October comes to a close this week with all of our fun 
pumpkin and Halloween themed activities, we look back at all that we’ve learned this 
month. We’ve been focusing on farm animals and activities this month. From learning 
about the names for baby and adult farm animals to learning this week about how food 
is grown; specifically pumpkins. We worked on the sounds made by the letters Dd, Ee, 
Ff, and Gg and learning what the letters look like.  

For the month of November we will have different focuses for each week. The 
first week will focus on dinosaurs and learning about all the different kinds of dinosaurs 
and what a fossil is. Following that we will learn about nocturnal animals and what 
means to be nocturnal. The week directly before Thanksgiving will have a harvest 
theme as we look into the holiday and learn a little more about the season Fall. The 
week of Thanksgiving we will learn a little about Native American cultures and 
traditions.  

For updates on your child’s daily life at school please check the tadpoles app 
where Ms. Jazzy and I will be posting about the daily activities in our room. The 
weather just keeps getting colder as we quickly move towards winter so please make 
sure your child comes with a warm coat as well as gloves and a hat if you would like 
them to have those.  If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to me 
through my email nikkala@montessoriacademyidaho.com. 

For the week of thanksgiving we will be out of school from the 24th to the 
26th. Please enjoy your holiday and the food and family that come with it. We will see 
you all back for the following week as we start the month of December.  

 Warm regards, 

Ms. Nikki 

   

  

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

11/11 No School, Veteran’s Day 

11/24-11/26  No school, have a happy Thanksgiving! 

 

 


